
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

MEETING DATE: March 19, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Update Regarding the Edneyville Community Plan  
 
ATTACHMENTS: None 

 
  
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
During the February 20, 2008 meeting the Board of Commissioners approved the charter and 
boundary map for the Edneyville Community Plan. Planning Staff began gathering preliminary 
data for the benefit of the committee. At the February 20 meeting the Board indicated a general 
30 day period to accept applications for committee membership. Planning staff distributed info 
about the effort, including a press release and a project website, and advertised a March 21 
application deadline to ensure consideration. That deadline would allow the Board to consider 
applications and make appointments at the April 7th regular meeting. Several applications have 
been submitted as of printing time for this agenda. If the appointments are made April 7th, the 
committee would begin meeting in May.  
 
The Planning Board has also recommended two of its members to serve on the Edneyville 
Community Plan Committee. Both Stacy Rhodes and Gary Griffin live in the study area and are 
members of the Planning Board. John Antrim, Planning Board member, serves on the Etowah – 
Horse Shoe Committee and is Chair. The Planning Board also recommends that either Stacy 
Rhodes or Gary Griffin serve as chair of the Edneyville Committee given their experience.  
 
Planning Staff will update the Board with further information at the meeting and will be 
available for questions.  
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
No action is required of the Board as this item is for informational purposes.  
 

Suggested Motion:  None suggested. 


